
 

County-wide Street Level Image Verification Project 

The Wyandotte County Appraiser’s Office contracted with Tyler Technologies, Inc. and 

Cyclomedia to provide high-resolution street-level images of the exterior of improved properties 

in the county, as well as verify situs addresses on file.  This project began back in October 2019 

and was set to conclude by the end of December 2019. After quality control of images was 

conducted by both Tyler Technology and Appraiser’s Office staff, it was found many images 

throughout the county needed to be re-taken due to the images not meeting specifications in the 

contract. Therefore, in March 2020 the retakes were to take place before “leaf-on” occurred so 

that images could be better captured. Due to COVID-19, this project has been prolonged. The 

image retake of the total county is now scheduled to begin the week of March 29, 2021, as long 

as the weather cooperates. Retakes should be complete over the next several weeks following the 

initial start date. 

  

Kansas law requires counties to update property information at least once every six years to 

maintain accurate data. Correct up-to-date property information, including photographs, is 

crucial not only to the Appraiser’s Office but will also provide benefits to the taxpayers of 

Wyandotte County, along with assisting other Unified Government departments in their day-to-

day operations. The last street-level image project took place in 2013. See attached flyer, and if 

you should have questions or concerns, please contact Wyandotte County Appraiser’s Office at 

(913) 573-8400. 
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